
 

Notice to Mariners 

Navigation Closure due to works at Breydon 
Bridge (A47), Great Yarmouth 
 
Notice is hereby given that the National Highways will be carrying out works, on Wednesday 
5th February and Thursday 6th February, with a contingency shift on Friday 7th February. The 
works will be carried out within Breydon Bridge engineering room during daytime hours. 
 
Note: during the above the bridge will not be operational to navigation traffic. Vessels not 
requiring the bridge to lift will be able to navigate as normal. 
 
Please ensure that these works are taken into consideration for passage planning and when 
navigating in this area.  
All equipment will be lit and signage will be in place to warn of restriction and delays.  
 
Grid Reference TG 51629 08036 (shown in red on the plan extract).  
 

 

Please contact the Broads Authority, Yare House, 62-64 Thorpe Road, Norwich, Norfolk, NR1 
1RY Tel (01603) 610734 if additional information is required. 

Waterways Project Officer 
January 2025 




